
 

 

ADDENDUM NO. II 

 

 

DATE:     December 9, 2016 

 

TO:     All Bidders 

 

FROM:    Janice McClelland, Assistant Purchasing Agent  

 

SUBJECT:    Addendum No. 2 – Battery Backup Systems  

 

BIDS TO BE OPENED:  December 20, 2016, at 11:00:00 a.m.  

 

This addendum becomes a part of the Contract Documents and modifies the original 

specifications as noted. 

 

QUESTIONS SUBMITTED TO THE OFFICE OF THE PURCHASING AGENT 

 

Q.  What type of environment will the UPS be installed into? (office, idf closet, outdoors,  

etc.) 

 

A.  These will be used in the traffic signal control cabinets and must follow the NEMA 

Standards. 

 

Q.  What do you plan on plugging into the UPS? (routers, switches, servers, appliances, 

computers, etc.) 

 

A.  This will be responsible for maintain the entire traffic signal operation for the four hour 

duration specified. 

 

Q.  Will the required 1000 watt load scale up as the customer adds more equipment to the 

site? How much scalability is required? 

 

A.  No. The wattage will not be scaled up.  None. 

 

Q.  Do you plan to monitor and manage the UPS? If so will the 2 new UPS’s be additional 

nodes part of a larger managed hardware package? 

 

Yes, but this will be managed by our Traffic Operations Central Software. 

 

 

 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. II 
 


